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August 13, 2024 

FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS – DIRECTOR OPENINGS & SEMINAR COMMENCMENT 

There has been a misunderstanding within the Association Board which has resulted in some of its directors 

resigning.  It is unfortunate, but one that the Board needs to rectify so that we can continue to deliver to you the 

highest level of expertise you are used to receiving and expect.   

We still have strong dedicated Board directors who are committed to working hard on your behalf and are taking 

whatever steps we need to do business to ensure great service. 

The Association has some vacancies on the Board and if a member is interested in serving our community, it would 

be appreciated if you would contact linda.morris@bell.net to advise if you would be interested in serving.  The 

Board would like to ensure our level of commitment, service and successes in fighting AGI rent increases will 

continue at the level we have achieved.   

Our seminar series will be delayed this term but we will keep you advised via our various methods of 

communications:   eBulletin, Facebook, posters in the halls and on the entrance signs. 
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